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Pupils of the Week 

7G 
Oliver — For his leadership skills in his role as 
Class leader  

7J 
Musa — For being calm and working hard in the 
morning 

7L 
Destinie — For transitioning independently at 
home time 

8J Ayman — For his hard work in Literacy 

8R 
Jamal — For staying focussed on work in tricky 
situations 

9A 
Casey — For settling quickly into routines in the 
classroom 

Y9 Phoebe — For great growth mindset in Maths 

10R Rumana — For writing sentences in literacy 

10RM Anna — For being a good class leader 

11C 
Haja — For her mature, kind and caring attitude 
with other students 

Y11 
Emmanuella — For typing a word on her Ipad 
independently 

12C Ka Sing — For excellent shared reading 

12L 
Bobby — For continued sensible behaviour and 
a friendly attitude towards his peers 

Y12 
Seraphin — For mature behaviour and listening 
to instructions 

13K 
Ramaah — For good sportsmanship playing 
cricket 

13L Kamari — For good behaviour this week 

14R 
Diara — For excellent independent coding work 
in computing 

14S 
Harvey — For all the hard work and effort he 
has put into revising for his maths exam  

                     Star of the Week 

Tiarnie 13L 

For helping other pupils in the nail 
workshops this week 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Our sports day today was enjoyed by everyone! 
Huge thanks go to all colleagues for their hard work 
in making it such a positive day. Pupils as always 
took part with enthusiasm in all the activities. Our 
drummers were excellent. Thanks too to Greenhouse 
for their volunteers who again supported our day. 

 

14S had a very interesting day at Brands4Life on 
Monday accompanied by Kathy and Gemma. This 
was a part of their Headstart programme. Managers 
told them about their work and what qualities they 
look for in a job interviewee. They took part in 
workshops and interviews and got a chance to ask 
questions about getting into work.  

 

Maths exams have been underway this week. Our 
young people are working very hard and we’re really 
proud of their efforts. Thanks go to Steph for her 
ambition and commitment to our pupils achieving 
their best.  

 

Please do return your parent survey as soon as 
possible if you haven’t already done so. Pupil 
surveys will be completed next week. We do take 
feedback seriously and always want to make things 
even better at Highshore! 

 

Have a good weekend and enjoy the sunshine while 
it lasts! 

 

Eileen 
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Holiday Programme: under the Sea! 


